
Things to see.
Things to say!

Every Monday a link for a virtual tour 
will be shared with year 9. Students 
are then invited to write their own 
travel blog piece advertising, describing 
and explaining the tour and their 
experience. 

Students are encouraged to make their 
pieces opinionated and write in their 
own blog style. 

Message Miss Fogarty via SMHW by 
Friday 29th January


